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Belvoir Special School Newsletter 
38 Gayview Drive, WODONGA, 3690 

Dear Parents/Carers/Friends, 
 

Week three is in the books and we have had another big week here at    
Belvoir Special School.  
 
SSG week is always one of the busiest weeks we have each semester, the 
collaboration between families and staff demonstrates the collective        
responsibility to provide the best possible educational program for the   
students.  
 
Each year, the Wodonga Federation of Government school meet for a     
variety of different professional development opportunities at the          
Federation Conference. This conference is taking place on Friday August 
2nd, meaning that the students get a 3 day long weekend.   
 
Friday August 9th is a very special night on our school calendar. A number 
of Orange Pod students will presented as part of the Debutant Ball. This 
much anticipated event occurs every 3 years and the entire school        
community can’t wait to see all the hard work of the 
students and staff come to fruition.  
 

Andrew Dear 

 
2024 DATES TO  

REMEMBER 
 

Student Free Day  
Friday 2nd August  

 
Book Week Parade 

Wednesday 21st August 
 
 

BUS PHONE NUMBERS 
 

BUS 1: 0460 935 609 
 

BUS 2: 0460 875 492 
 

BUS 3: 0460 896 490 
 

BUS 4: 0460 869 012 
 

Belvoir Bus: 0431 756 813 

FRIDAY 2nd AUGUST 



ROOM 18 NEWS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
We have had a busy start to the term, celebrating NAIDOC week 
and participating in a range of indigenous activities, including the 

traditional smoking ceremony.  
This week Purple Pod students attended an outing to Billson’s 

Brewery at Beechworth. This followed up from last term’s Science 
topic ‘All Mixed up’, where students went on a tour, tasted several 
different cordials and mixed their own flavours together. Everyone 

had such a wonderful experience! 

Jo, Jacinta, Michaeli, Bridget, Morgan) 

Best outing  
I want to go back 
Loved the tour 
Lots of flavours 
Sampled lots of cordial 
Old building 
Nice cordial 
Super fantastic! 

 
BY ROOM 18 



ROOM 21 News 
 

 

This Semester, students from Orange Pod have recom-

menced The Men’s Shed program. All four classes visit the 

Men’s Shed on alternating Tuesdays where they will be 

working together to complete various projects. Recently, 

students have been making Bee Motels as well as rejuve-

nating one of the large wooden tables that are in the or-

ange pod yard. Students enjoy having the opportunity to 

use various tools and equipment in a fully supported and 

supervised environment. 





 
Friday August 2

nd
 is Australian 

Principal’s Day! 
Room 1 has prepared posters of Room 1 children’s 
art works done especially for Pennie our Principal 
and Nicole our Assistant Principal, we also planted 
some succulents into pots we had painted and dec-

orated for each of them. 



ROOM 4 NEWS 
 





ROOM 10 NEWS 

Room 10 have been working hard on their writing this term, working on creating our 
own book series, like the ‘That’s Not My…. ‘ series. We have created one book so far, 

‘That’s Not My Crocodile’. 
 
We have also been working on learning our shapes. We used the Olympics for inspiration 

and create our own Room 10 gold medals for being awesome.  






